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Mrs Claus takes up residence at Pollok House 

 

Mrs Claus arrives at the National Trust for Scotland’s Pollok House on Saturday 1 

December, for a month of merriment.  

 

The beautiful country house which stands in Pollok Country Park will be decked 

out in festive splendour, as Mrs Claus calls Pollok House home until 24 

December.  

 

Mrs Claus will meet with children, hear their Christmas wishes and give a small 

gift as the festive season gets underway.  

 

Lynne Watson, Visitor Services Manager Events Glasgow said: “Our visitors can 

enjoy a truly magical family Christmas experience when they bring their children 

to meet the award-winning Mrs Claus! They’ll also be able to get into the festive 

spirit as they wander round the house which has been decorated from top to toe 

by our dedicated volunteers and staff.” 

 

The Edwardian Kitchen café will be serving up some tasty festive treats and the 

gift shop is packed full of stocking fillers and gifts for those still looking for the 

perfect present. 

 

Mrs Claus will be visiting Pollok House from 1 – 24 December. Advance booking 

is essential – for tickets and price information visit www.nts.org.uk.   
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